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27 September 2024 

Termination of buy-back programme  
 
Prime Financial Group Ltd (ASX:PFG) (Prime), an Advice, Capital and Asset Management Group, 
today announces that it will terminate its current on-market share buy-back programme that has 
been in operation since 1 October 2021. 

The programme has been terminated as PFG will be utilising its capital for growth initiatives. The 
Company still plans to return capital to shareholders via dividends. 

As stated in the Company’s FY24 Investor Presentation (see ASX Announcement dated 22 August 
2024), PFG’s FY24 dividend increased +7% to 1.60 cps. The Company expects to continue to drive 
growth in dividends going forward. 

Authorised for release by the Board of Prime Financial Group Limited. 

-ends- 

For more information: 
Eric Kuret 
Automic Markets 
T: + 61 417 311 335 
E: eric.kuret@automicgroup.com.au 
 
About Prime Financial Group 
Prime is an Advisory, Capital & Asset Management Group, operating across four key areas in 
Accounting & Business Advisory, Wealth Management, SMSF and Capital in its three core 
locations of Melbourne, Sydney and Brisbane. 


